205

PUBLIC HEARING MARCH 4,1992
SANITARY SEWER SPECIAL ASSESSMENT ROLIL 90-A

The public hearing on special assessment roll 90-A was called
to order at the Marshall Greene Middle School at 7:30 p.m.
by Supervisor Don White.

Present for the board in addition to White were Marcia Strong,
clerk; Maria Foerster, treasurer; Larry Russell, Joanne
Strahm, Tom Totten and Don Voorheis, trustees. James

Totten, manager, was also present.

Robert J. Bendzinski, financial adviser, from Bendzinski
and Associates and Rick Knop, engineer, from Wade Trim/Edmands
were present.

89 people were in the audience.

Public notice for the hearing was read by the clerk. Sign
in sheets were passed out by the clerk. (Sheets are on file
with the clerk.)

Public comment was first taken from property owners in the
district. Ten persons spoke. Ivan Powell, Terry Carlton,
Carmielo Cicalo, Dallas Hutchinson, James Nowczyk, Russel
Lynn, Richard Reed and James Pippert spoke against the sewer

project. Betty Schad and Ed Jankowski, Knights of Columbus
spokesman. spoke in favor of the sewer project. Comment
was then taken from non-property owners. Larry Russell,

Don Voorheis, Delores Kalmbach, Nancy Russell, Valeria
Olszewski, Ed Magnus and George Essenmacher spoke against
the project.

Ivan Powell presented the board with what he called a petition.
The board took no action.

The supervisor adjourned the hearing at 9 p.m.



